Chris O'Brien

From: Jarek Mlodzinski <jarekmlodzinski@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 4:16 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Fw: NO TO HOUSE BILL #6256!111
Attachments: NO TO HOUSE BILL.docx

This bill would devastate the boating industry in Rl including marinas, restaurants, boat repair companies etc. Nothing
will get people out of boating quicker than this bill.

Jarek Mlodzinski
269 Narragansett Parkway
Warwick R1 02888

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy 522 5G, an AT&T 5G smartphone Get Outlook for Android
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